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From: elana.kupor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elana Kupor

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE Needs to Rewrite its 2021 IRP to Protect Our Planet
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 6:58:46 PM

External Email
Dear UTC Commissioners,

Puget Sound Energy’s draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019°s Clean Energy Transformation
Act (CETA) requiring utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more
renewable energy and storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the
Tacoma LNG and any other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.

PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while
exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be
allowed to stand.

As customers, we are demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the
validity of construction costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and
stakeholders having an actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.

Sincerely,

Elana Kupor

3937 SW Monroe St Seattle, WA 98136-2334
elana.kupor@gmail.com
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